
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: September 10, 2019 

8.4  Request for Letter of Support for CFEP Grant-St. Paul Regional 

High School Athletic Parent Association 

 

Request 

The St. Paul Regional High School Athletic Parent Association is applying for a 

CFEP grant to purchase a new D250 compliant bus for $130,000.  The bus is used 

for athletics, extracurricular activities as well as curricular activities for Regional, 

Elk Point and New Myrnam Schools.   

The SPRHS APA is requesting support for the community as well as from the 

Town and County.  They have secured $65,000 for their matching funding and 

continue to fundraise.  

They are requesting support for their grant application. 

 

  

Alternatives 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending providing the St. Paul Regional High School 

Athletic Parent Association with a letter of support to accompany their CFEP Grant 

Application.  

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


